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File no.: INOCAR-HID-1887-O-2011 

Guayaquil, 17 August 2011 
 

 
 
Subject:   Criteria for a proposal of work extension 
 
 
Attn.  VAdm Alexandros Maratos 
 Chairman of the IHO S-23 WG 
 Monaco 
 
 
I am pleased to greet you and I take this occasion to inform you that this Institute considers  
appropriate the proposal of the Chair Group for the extension of the work of the WG till the 
beginning of next year. As it has been mentioned by the majority of the WG members, it is essential 
to reach an agreement between the countries involved before giving any opinion concerning the 
unsolved matters. 
 
Taking  into  consideration  the  technical  character  of S-23 WG,  IHO Technical  Resolution A4.2.6  
can be a good starting point for a discussion of the WG concerning the naming of the sea area 
between the Korean Peninsula and the Japanese Archipelago. 
 
I take this occasion to express my highest consideration and esteem, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Commander Jorge CARDENAS AMORES 
Director of INOCAR 
 
 




